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At the conclusion of the cyclical program review, a final assessment report and implementation plan was agreed by 

the Vice-Provost (Teaching and Learning), Dean, Faculty of Arts and Science, Vice-Provost and Dean, School of 

Graduate Studies. These deans are responsible for monitoring the implementation plan. 

Please complete the table below to report on progress made in the past year against the implementation plan. Add 

further explanation if necessary in the additional notes section. The table is to be completed by the program director 

and reviewed by the relevant deans/associate deans.  

Please complete this report and return it to quqap@queensu.ca by 1 September 2017. The Vice-Provost (Teaching and 

Learning) will review this progress report and discuss with the Provost. Please note that monitoring reports will be 

made available to the public on the 

 

mailto:quqap@queensu.ca


        



We have had an unusually full agenda over the past year (preparing a proposal for an 18.0 unit online certificate, 

preparing a proposal for a PhD program, launching searches and interviewing candidates for a CRC, QNS, and regular 

faculty appointment) while short-staffed. To my knowledge, the Associate Deans and SGS have not followed up as 

indicated above, but even if they had, we would have been challenged to respond. I look forward to doing so in the 

coming (more normal) year. 

 


